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Scott McCutchan

From: Scott McCutchan [scott@celectronics.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2010 7:20 PM
To: 'kyle@celectronics.com'
Cc: 'mike@celectronics.com'; 'jeff@celectronics.com'
Subject: FCC ID: UGP-SMTCH001

Mr. Fujimoto: 
 
In order for processing of this certification application (FCC ID: UGP-SMTCH001) to continue, the following issue(s) will 
have to be addressed: 
 
1) The two-condition statement contained in section 15.31(a)(3) of the FCC rules does not appear on the device label.  
Per section 15.31(a)(5), when the device is so small that it is not practicable to put this statement on the device, it can 
alternatively be placed in the instruction manual.  Please submit either a revised label, or a revised user’s manual, with 
the statement included. 
 
2) The schematic diagrams submitted are incomplete.  Please submit the full set of schematics 
 
3) Please submit a plot showing the 20 dB occupied bandwidth of the transmit signal. 
 
The item(s) indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application. 
Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal 
and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be 
submitted. Please upload responses and/or exhibits to the electronic filing website. Your correspondence number is FCC 
ID: UGP- SMTCH001-1. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Scott McCutchan 
Operations Manager 
Compatible Electronics TCB 
 


